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THE RELIGIOUS TEACHERS OF FLAGET 
 

 This month we look at the status of the religious that taught at Flaget.  In 

addition to the Xaverian Brothers, a number of Diocesan priests and nuns also 

taught.  As the alumni population ages so do those who taught at the school.  In the 

front of the room is a chart and book showing all of the religious who devoted time 

to the teaching of the Flaget student population.  135 brothers, 39 priests, and 5 

nuns taught at Flaget during thirty-two year school existence.  The vast majority of 

these teachers are now deceased. 

 

 I want to thank those who have donated the memorabilia that is on display in 

the museum.  Recently several alumni have taken the time to drop items off at the 

museum.  If you have any vintage memorabilia which you would like the museum 

to have please bring it to any alumni luncheon, drop it off at the museum, or call 

me if you would like it to be picked up.  We are still looking for several missing 

issues of the school newspaper.  Athletic programs are wanted as well as any other 

Flaget items. 

 

 At every luncheon one or two alums will ask me a question concerning 

Flaget, sorta stump the curator.  I can't always answer the question on the spot, but 

I can usually find out the answer in time for the next luncheon.  Several questions 

were asked at the last luncheon.  The one I remember was "I heard there is another 

Flaget High School somewhere, do you know where?"  Yes the other school with a 

similar name is located in Chillicothe Ohio.  Bishop Flaget High School was 

closed in 1988, but a middle school with the same name is still in operation. 


